
                     Shiksha Prayas - Q1 2011 Update

Dear Friends,
 
Please note Shiksha Prayas update for Q1 2011.
 
Kanhai FTC: Studies of the students have been fine. Exams of students got over in Mid 
March and results have been good. We have started foundation classes of 3 subjects upto
end of May: English, Maths and Computer Sc.  After mid-March, we have inducted new 
batch. We also conducted farewell party for students of 8th class. (Pic attached). We have 
given a break of 1 wk during last wk of March. Session has started again from 4th April 
2011.
 
Computer Centre has started at Kanhai.. We recently got 2 PCs (provided by two guys 
from this group) and so total PCs are now 5 (pic attached). We have space for 6 and we 
are also seeking PCs for other centres, so any of you have got spare PC in NCR region, 
please let me know.
 
We are still looking for volunteer techers who can teach students during April & May. 
Recently, I have sent a request for volunteer teachers as well.
 
Taraori FTC: Studies of the students have been fine. Exams went fine and results of the 
students have been good. Students from our centre have been amongst the toppers. New 
session has started from 4th April. Focus for April & may will be on foundation subjects: 
English and Maths.
 
Siwan FTC: Studies of the students have been fine. Exams went fine and results of the 
students have been good. Students from our centre have been amongst the toppers. New 
session has started from 1st April. Focus for April & may will be on foundation subjects: 
English and Maths.
 
Student Scholarships: 14 students have been given scholarships in 2010-11. 8 students 
were given direct financial support while 3 students in Taraori and 3 students in Kanhai 
were given support for private tuitions in higher classes.
 
Summary of (approx) expenses for 2010-11: Total Expenses: Rs 4.1 Lacs. Kanhai FTC: 
1.90 L. Taraori FTC: 70K. Siwan FTC: 80K. Student Scholarship: 60K. Admin expenses 
(including CA): 10K. Kanhai FTC covered approx 50 students, Taraori FTC 35 students, 
Siwan FTC 35 students, student scholarship : 14 students. Total Benefited students: 
approx 134 students. We can all take pride in bringing a positive difference in studies of 
these students.

Overall, it has been a good academic year (2010-11) for supported students and it has 
been a successful year in our education endeavor (Shiksha Prayas). We have completed 
10 years in our Prayas. Thanks for all your support!!
Pawan Kamra
Shiksha Prayas Team
 
For more details, visit www.shiksha-prayas.com or write back to me. More pics are 

http://www.shiksha-prayas.com/


available at
http://picasaweb.google.com/ . Your feedback and comments are always welcome.
If you don't wish to be included in this email group, or you want to give an alternate email 
id, please let me know.

http://picasaweb.google.com/shiksha.prayas
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